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 INTERSPORT Polska S.A. SUPERVISORY BOARD'S ASSESSMENT  

of the rationality of the Company's policy  

concerning sponsorship, charity and similar activities 

 

 

 

 

INTERSPORT Polska S.A. occasionally engages in sponsorship and charity activities related to 

Corporate Social Responsibility. Pursuant to the amended Accounting Act in force since 

November 2016, the Company is not presently obliged to disclose non-financial information on 

this type of activities.   

 

The Company has been involved in local sports events and encourages its employees to engage 

in charity campaigns, such as "Szlachetna Paczka” ["Noble Gift"] or "Zakręcona Akcja” 

["Screwtop Campaign"], described in 2016 Management Board's Report on Company's 

Operations. The Company has promoted sports practising among its employees participating in 

"Aktywna Kadra" (“Active Staff”) programme and has cooperated with youth sports club 

"INTERCLUB”. To popularise sports, ski multitests for our regular clients are organised in spring 

and autumn season.  

 

In the Supervisory Board's view, the Company's involvement in sponsorship and charity 

activities is reasonable and in line with the current financial capabilities of the Company.  
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Appendices: 

1. Attendance list of the Supervisory Board's members. 


